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Organic Chemistry: Current Research

From: Dr. Hicham Fenniri [fenniri@ualberta.ca]
Sent: Thursday, September 24, 2015 8:12 PM
To: Editor-Organic Chemistry and Current Research
Subject: Re: Editorial Board Confirmation

Categories: Green Category

Dear John, 

I ma pleased to continue to serve on your editorial board. Please note my new address below (since 2013).  

With best regards, Hicham  

 

Hicham Fenniri 

Professor, Chemical and Biomedical Engineering 

313 Snell Engineering Center 

360 Huntington Avenue 

Northeastern University 

Boston, MA 02115-5000 

h.fenniri@neu.edu 

617-373-7690 (office) 

617-373-7746 (lab) 

617-373-2209 (fax) 

http://www.northeastern.edu/fenniri/ 
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This email and any attachments transmitted with it are confidential and intended for the use of individual or entity to 

which it is addressed. If you have received this email in error, please delete it immediately and inform the sender. Unless 

you are the intended recipient, you may not use, disclose, copy or distribute this email or any attachments included. The 

contents of the emails including any attachments may be subjected to copyrights law, In such case the contents may not 

be copied, adapted, distributed or transmitted without the consent of the copyright owner. 

 

From: Editor-Organic Chemistry and Current Research <editor.occr@omicsinc.com> 

Date: Thursday, September 24, 2015 at 9:17 AM 

To: Hicham Fenniri <hicham.fenniri@ualberta.ca> 

Subject: Editorial Board Confirmation 

 

Dear Dr. Hicham Fenniri, 

Warm Greetings from our Journal of Organic Chemistry: Current Research. 

Hope you are doing well 

It’s a great pleasure to express our indebtedness to the eminent experts like you who are serving a 

prestigious role as an Editorial Board member for our esteemed journal. 

In order to increase the Journal visibility among the scientific community, we are hereby revising the 

Editorial Board of the Journal. So members can send their acceptance to continue as the Editorial Board 

member or else can withdraw their membership by sending a confirmation email saying that “you are not 

interested”. 

  

We will look forward to receive your response within 48 hours. 

  

Please cooperate to keep up the Journal standards. 
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Wishing a long lasting scientific relationship for the benefit of the scientific community 

  

Thank you very much for your constant support 

  

Regards, 

John Mathews 

Editorial Assistant 

Organic Chemistry: Current Research 


